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Centennial Park 

Centennial Park offers something for  
everyone to enjoy. Nestled along a 
peaceful creek, picnic tables provide the 
perfect spot for a relaxing outdoor meal 
with family or friends. 
 
For those eager to get active, the park 
features well-maintained tennis and  
basketball courts. If you’re in the mood 
for a bit of exploration, take a walk along 
the scenic trails that wind through the 
park’s natural beauty. 
 
Kids will love the vibrant playground, 
complete with swings, slides, and plenty 
of space to play. The park also includes a 
spray park for kids to enjoy. 
 
Throughout the year, Centennial Park 
hosts a variety of lively events. Come out 
and connect with the community while 
enjoying great music, delicious food, and 
fun activities for all ages.

Accessibility
The park is designed to be accessible for 
visitors of all ages and mobility levels. 
A paved path winds through the park, 
making it easy to navigate. Conveniently 
located near the playground, accessible 
washroom facilities ensure a comfortable 
visit for everyone.


